Worship Minutes: 2/10/2020

The mailing for lenten worship events will be stuffed an emailed Feb 18th.

We are looking for more parishioners to become Eucharistic Ministers, Lectors and Ministers of
Hospitality.

We asked Father French for permission to allow one of us to say a few words at each mass on March 1st
- encouraging people to volunteer.We would also like to have sign up cards at the end of each pew to
collect names & numbers of interested volunteers.

Feb member attendance:
present - Tom Stephan, Carol Craddock, Marjory DiLeo, Willa Frattini, JoLynn Winer, Nancy Vatterrott

absent - Therese Abbenhaus



